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April 14, 2009

Dear Member:

As many of you know, the Federal Trade Commission has conducted an investigation concerning Minimum Advertised Price policies (“MAP policies”) and retail pricing in the music products industry.

To end the investigation expeditiously and to avoid disruption to its core functions, NAMM has voluntarily agreed, without admitting any violation of the law, to the entry of a Consent Agreement and a Decision and Order by the Federal Trade Commission pertaining to NAMM’s practices with regard to NAMM events and programs and other related matters.

In general, the Federal Trade Commission has prohibited NAMM from engaging in certain activities involving information exchanges among its members relating to MAP policies, retail margins, and retail pricing in connection with the sale and marketing of musical products.
In addition, NAMM will be required to implement an antitrust compliance program. A copy of the Federal Trade Commission Decision and Order is enclosed and sets forth the specific requirements of the Order that apply to NAMM. The Decision and Order is also available on the Federal Trade Commission website at www.FTC.gov.

Sincerely,
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Joe Lamond

President and CEO
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